
Testimony in Favor of SB 2307 

I am in favor of this bill to protect our children. If you want to see the horrible, sexually explicit books 
the public schools are putting out for children to read, I recommend taking a trip down to South 
Middle School in Grand Forks. They don’t even try to hide it; they are proud of it. There is absolutely 
no need for children to be viewing sexually explicit material.  

I recommend a do-pass. Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Naomi Bromke 


